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Dear Neighbours,  

Hope you are all doing well.  
 
I would like to let you know that we are taking delivery of 
a large excavator this coming Saturday 22/04/23 . This 
excavator must be delivered before 8am as advised by 
the Metropolitan Police therefore the delivery will enter site at 7am and will not be unloaded until 8am.   
                                                                                                                  
I would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. We will use our best efforts 
to keep any disturbance to a minimum. Please be reminded that if you have any issues or concerns, 
you can visit us at the Community Hub located at No 20 Pimlico Road which is open every Tuesday and 
Thursday between 9am and 12 noon or else you can contact me directly on the number below. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Patrick O’Connor 
Project Manager, John F Hunt,  
Tel 07525888493 
Email Patrick.OConnor@johnfhunt.co.uk 

 

 

 

Site Contact Details 
If you have any queries or sugges�ons, please contact your site team:  

Patrick O’Connor  
Project Manager 
07525 888493 
Patrick.OConnor@johnfhunt.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

Michael Frisby  
Contracts Manager 
07734 866602 
Michael.frisby@johnfhunt.co.uk 

mailto:Patrick.OConnor@johnfhunt.co.uk

	17th April 2023   Issue No 19

